NCC-034395-18 Complaints regarding parking in Newark

Dear Nottinghamshire County Council,
Under the freedom of information please provide the following information.

1. The number of complaints received prior to May 2013 stating that blue badge holders were
finding parking in Newark Town Centre difficult because spaces were always occupied.

2. Since May 2013 how many complaints have been received regarding blue bags holders being
limited to 3 hours parking in a designated bay. When able bodied people parking in a normal bay can
park all day.

3. From previous FOIs to Newark and Sherwood Council it is obvious that they have a policy limiting
blue badge holders backing in a disabled bay to three hours parking even when able bodied people
parking in a normal bay can park all day and do not have any designated disable parking where blue

badge holders can park for longer than three hours.

Please confirm whether this policy is solely limited to Newark and Sherwood District Council or if this
policy is enforced throughout Nottinghamshire.

Yours faithfully,

Dear Requester,
Further to your request for information, please see below our restrictions are all available online at

http://www.nottinghamtraffweb.co.uk/

The majority of our disabled spaces are not time limited but a few are. In addition, Blue Badge
holders can park within limited waiting spaces (30 min,1 hour etc) for an unlimited period of time.

We issue many PCNs to those that park without BB's

We do not hold any complaint details in relation to the request and would suggest contacting the
Boroughs who may hold this.

Their contact details are below:

Ashfield District Council: foi@ashfield-dc.gov.uk Bassetlaw District Council:
FOlrequests@bassetlaw.gov.uk Broxtowe Borough Council: foi@broxtowe.gov.uk Gedling Borough
Council: inforequest@gedling.gov.uk Mansfield District Council:
freedomofinformation@mansfield.gov.uk

Newark & Sherwood District: freedom@nsdc.info Rushcliffe Borough Council:
customerservices@rushcliffe.gov.uk

Nottingham City Council: informationrights@nottinghamcity.gov.uk
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We trust this resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below.

Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website,
under Disclosure logs. (see link)

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
You can use the search facility using keywords.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .

Kind Regards
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